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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘quintessential’.  

 

 Strategies for success This 

week we introduced pupils   

to ‘Retrieval Practice’, 

Strategy 4 in our series of 

steps to support effective 

learning. Don’t forget you  

can find out more here.    

 

 TORCH Contest: Optimism  

This term the TORCH contest 

is focused on optimism.  

 

 The Cake Swap is coming! 

  A Cake Swap event in aid of 

  the Newark Emmaus Trust  

  will take place on Weds  

  24 April. Details of this  

  student-led event to follow  

  soon!  

 

 Well done to our Year 7     

Netball squad who won 3     

of their matches in the 

tournament at Nottingham 

Emmanuelle School  this 

week! Great tenacity and 

teamwork shown by all!  

    

 Year 8 Parents’ Evening         

A reminder that it’s Year 8 

Parents’ Evening next 

Thursday. All pupils have 

their appointment cards and 

will need to act quickly to 

avoid disappointment.  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

SHAKESPEARE IN A SUITCASE AT TSS   
This week, Year 8 were wowed by performers from Splatsentertain-

ment who brought one of Shakespeare’s best known plays to life—

and all from just one suitcase! In a show which proved to be exciting, 

dramatic and even hilarious, the 3 person cast really helped students 

to develop their understanding of Romeo and Juliet (one of their 

study texts) as well as give a real insight into stagecraft and the art of 

pop-up theatre - and the best news is, Splatsentertainment will be 

back at The Suthers School (with their suitcase!) in June to perform A 

Midsummer Night’s Dream for Year 7!  Looking forward to it already! 

Shakespeare in a suitcase: performers from Splatsentertainment presenting their rendition of Romeo and Juliet 

THE SUTHERS SCHOOL IS SHAPING UP WELL  
As you can see below, work on our permanent home is progressing very well 

with the steels for some of the main blocks already in place! #Suthersishere 

The dream becomes reality: thank you to Stefan in Year 7 for this brilliant snap of our permanent home taking shape!  

http://www.learningscientists.org/videos/

